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Message from Early Years 
 

What a fantastic week we have had in Early 
Years. We have been on a sensory walk, re-
telling the story ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’, 
made our own collage bear using brown paper, 
made caves in the construction area, saved the 
bears from the mud (angel delight), made bears 
out of playdough, made potato print bears and 
much more.  
 
In literacy this week, we have been reading the 
story ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’. We have 
sequenced the story using pictures. We made a 
story map and used this to re-tell the story using 
actions.  
 
In maths this week, we have been continuing to 
practice adding two groups together as well as 
subtracting numbers by partitioning. We have 
been using the vocabulary ‘subtraction, is 
equal to, addition, add, plus, altogether, part, 
part, whole’.  
 
In theme this week, we took part in a barefoot 
sensory walk. We used super vocabulary to 
describe how it felt on our feet such as slimy, 
gooey, soft, fluffy, bumpy, rough, wet, cold, 
freezing.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remembrance Day  
 
The Early Years staff would like to say how proud 
we were of both Nursery and Reception children 
during the 2 minutes’ silence. They closed their 
eyes and kept super still and quiet as we 
remembered those who fought for our country.  
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Reception- Cordelia for having 
a positive attitude towards her 

learning.  
 

Nursery- Darcey for 
completing all of her 

challenges.  
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